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DATE: April 14, 2000 
TO: 
FROM Curtis williams, WA+V, 9YJ 

RE: Request for deferral 

Mary Andrews Bane, Deputy Executive Director/Technical 

Neil Bethea, PA1 
Tyler Van Leuven, Legal Services d 

Staff has discovered a material error involving the inverted-block rates in the Mountain 
Lake Corporation recommendation in Docket No. 000331-WU. The recommendation is item 
No. 30 on the April 18, Agenda Conference. We are requesting that this item be deferred to 
the May 16 Agenda Conference. 

cc: Division of Water & Wastewater (Hoppe, Lowe, J. Williams, Willis, Rendell, Casey, 
Edwards, Kaproth) 
Division of Legal Services (Gervasi) 


